Date: September 31, 2009
To:  Salt Lake City Planning Commission
From: Greg Cleverly, Intermountain Home Solutions, LLC

RE: Petition 410-08-44 Saxton Grove Planned Development located at approximately
321 and 365 South 870 West

On October 22, 2008 the Planning Commission approved our 13 unit planned
development and gave, Intermountain Home Solutions, the applicant, permission to
submit plans for construction to the Permits Office for a building permit.

Due to economic reasons tied to both the real estate market and lending environment we
are asking that the Planning Commission grant a 12 month extension for our approvals to
submit plans for construction for a building permit.

Thank you,

Greg Cleverly

Manager

Intermountain Home Solutions, LLC
P.O. Box 37523

Murray, Ut 84157-0523

Ph 801-433-8131



